
Fall is finally here! 

We have exci�ng news, we have three nominees for joining the 

Board, for a full 5-member Board.  If anyone else in the 

community is interested in pu!ng your name in, we will be 

vo�ng on nominees on October 12, at 6pm (at the Cabana) at 

the next HOA mee�ng (in place of the September mee�ng that 

was cancelled.)  We also have a need for one more person to 

complete the Fining Commi*ee as well. Contact a board 

member to put your name in. Once we vote and have places 

assigned, we will post all names on the bulle�n boards for those 

of you not able to a*end the mee�ng. 

The Board would like to see our community have a party or 

potluck at the end of the month in October and December, so 

let’s bring your ideas to the October 12th mee ng and see if 

anyone wants to head up some fun stuff such as: maybe a doggy 

Halloween parade??  What about a potluck chili cook-off?? The 

weather will be good for that now! How about for Christmas: 

maybe a cookie exchange?  We have some crea ve residents 

living here, so if anyone is willing to volunteer and head 

something up, let’s have some fun and Contact Darlene or 

Kathleen for more informa on and to volunteer.  
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